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= R We are passionate about our local

community and working together to build
better relationships

What Is the Lindsey Lodge
Business Club?

A group of local businesses that meet bi-monthly in various venues
around North Lincolnshire. Each meeting has a different agenda,
guest speaker or purpose, and we try to include a fun activity for

you to get involved in, because networking can be fun too!

Why Join?

Networking is a great way to make new connections and business
contacts. Whether you are self-employed, a small business or a larger
company, we believe networking should be in your strategy.

The best part about becoming a member is knowing that profit
generated from membership goes directly back into caring for local
people in our community.

Charity Networking

Being a part of a charity networking
group is a good way to kickstart your
corporate social responsibility (CSR)
as it displays good ethics, strong
principles and giving back to your
local community.

Our members proudly display their
Business Club certificate

and sticker in their reception to
showcase their commitment to
the local area.




Get in touch to
sign up
lIh.corporate@nhs.net

01724 270835

Lindsey Lodge
Burringham Road
Scunthorpe

DNI17 2AA

What's Included
£30 a month +VAT

Invite to all of our bi-monthly meetings at no
additional cost

Featured on lindseylodgehospice.org.uk with a link
to your landing page

Membership announcement on our social pages
Framed certificate and photo for social media
Opportunity to present at a network meeting
License to display our logo on your website
Discounted place at our annual ball

Bring a guest for free to every meeting

A fun Lindsey Lodge welcome pack which includes
your window sticker to proudly display




Testimonial

The Business Club events are always very well organised
and equally well attended. HITEK joined to increase our
visibility within the community. The connection with
Lindsey Lodge Hospice and the Business Club have
allowed us to build relationships with local businesses
and people. We are excited to see what 2024 brings and
we look forward to the next meeting!” - Cameron, HITEK




